
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Burns, James <JamesBurns@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 3/9/2015 10:49:44 AM
Subject: RE: Newberry Opera House

I will keep you posted. KV

From: Burns, James
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 10:38 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: RE: Newberry Opera House

No worries. When I read it, I was like there is no way somebody sent KV an email and she didn't respond.

James H. Burns
Chief of Staff
Governor Nikki Haley
Cell: 803-315-3899
Office: 803-734-5117

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 10:36 AM
To: Burns, James
Subject: Newberry Opera House

FYI - I left Chip and a voicemail to follow up about this request.
I've done an email search regarding Chip Huggins and the Newberry Opera House - no emails have been found.

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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